
Facilities Planning Committee 
September 19, 2019 

 
Attendees:   Hank Altman, Sal Cintorino, Charlene Casamento, George Claffey, Dr. David Dauwalder, Dr. 

Marianne Fallon, Jim Grupp, Dr. Michael Jasek, Dr. Mark Jackson, Carolyn Magnan, Sarah Petras 
 
Huang Recreation Center 

• Training to be set up for Student Affairs for building items 
• Soft opening at end of semester, full opening in Jan 

 
Parking 

• Enforcement commenced 9/16, issues seem to settle down and flow improved 
• (41) faculty spots in James lot 
• New garage schedule still being finalized/Phase II-once garage starts construction, request one-time funds 

for shuttle 
• Parking Task Force-additional faculty members 
• M. Jackson appreciates S. Cintorino meeting with people one on one  
• C. Casamento indicated that with drop in enrollment and students leaving after fall semester, spring garage 

construction may not be as much of a problem 
• Guests can park in red lots 
• Ticket monies go to scholarships and enforcement activities 

 
Memorial Hall Student Space 

• Description of space, also location in D309 
• Rooms need an official name 

 
Psychological Sciences 

• Marcus White offices and labs complete 
• Project request for Bassett 104 and other rooms to be renovated (need estimated cost, Bond Eq funds) 

 
Student Center Semesters 

• Lighting/painting estimates to Charlene and Food Service committee 
 
Writing Center 

• Addressing options 
 
Drop In Center 

• Code issues/trailers 
 
Cyber Security 

• Dean Kim indicated this program has substantial potential growth, space request does not support growth  
 
As May Arise 

• Copernicus 313 
• Davidson Hall logistics 
• Campus wide needs 

o Math 
o Physics 
o Advising Personnel (C. Casamento) 

• Labyrinth 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
Rene Karas 


